
March 5, 2014 

 

Comments from the UK—Approval by Mail: PPCR Tajikistan: Small Business 

Climate Resilience Financing Facililty (EBRD) 

Dear colleagues 
 
The UK is pleased to approve funding for this project. However we would like to see a 
greater degree of coordination, internally between EBRD offices and externally with 
other Government and donor initiatives. It will be important to ensure coherence with 
other programmes in country. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Anna 
 
 
Anna Bobin | Policy Analyst, Low Carbon Development and Adaptation Teams | Climate 
and Environment Department  
Department for International Development | 22 Whitehall, London, SW1A 2EG 
(: +44 (0)20 7023 1148  
*: a-bobin@dfid.gov.uk | : url: www.dfid.gov.uk 
 
Please note that I work compressed hours and therefore do not usually work on 
Thursdays. 
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